
This report summarizes the overall trends in grant and contract activity across all three campuses of the University of Michigan through May 31, 2020 — the first 11
months of Fiscal Year 2020.
 
Figure 1 shows that total research expenditures through the first 11 months of FY 2020 are up 1 percent when compared to the previous fiscal year. The number of
research submissions through May has increased 6 percent, as shown in Figure 2, and Figure 3 shows the value of those submissions are up 20.1 percent when
compared to FY2019, which can be attributed to more substantial requests for research funding.
 
Figures 4 and 5* show the number of new research awards from external sponsors are down 2.5 percent, and their value has dipped by 6.1 percent. The university
received three unusually large research awards during FY2019 in the amounts of $32 million, $35 million and $48 million, whereas the largest award received in FY2020
to date is $31 million. These three awards totalling $115 million help explain the university's current decrease in award value.
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Figure 1

FY 2018: $1,381,911,758
FY 2019: $1,434,821,866
FY 2020: $1,449,056,763

Craig Reynolds, Assistant Vice President for Research-Sponsored ProjectsRebecca Cunningham, Vice President for Research

* Due to an August 2018 change in how awards are managed in the university's eResearch system, new award counts and amounts are now reported on a per project basis rather
than per transaction basis. The differences in award counts and amounts before and after FY2019 can be partly attributed to this change to project-based reporting.
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Figure 3
 

Figure 2

FY 2018: 6,996
FY 2019: 6,760
FY 2020: 7,165

FY 2018: $4,477,873,254
FY 2019: $4,779,739,221
FY 2020: $5,739,831,002



Figure 5

Figure 4

FY 2018: 2,556
FY 2019: 2,559
FY 2020: 2,494

FY 2018: $1,255,601,309
FY 2019: $1,361,693,287
FY 2020: $1,278,511,298

* Due to an August 2018 change in how awards are managed in the university's eResearch system, new award counts and amounts are now reported on a per project basis rather
than per transaction basis. The differences in award counts and amounts before and after FY19 can be partly attributed to this change to project-based reporting.
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